
 

    

 
 
 
 
 

Lateral Flow Testing – January 2022 
 
8th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Thank you to all parents who have been helping and ensuring students carry out self-
administered Lateral Flow Tests, and uploading the results to the link below. 
 
We are running a test-site in school when term starts in January. Term starts for all students 
on 4th January with a normal school day. Once they are here, any students for whom we have 
consent will be taken for their test. 
 
We do, however, require new consent for these tests.  So, even if you have previously given 
consent, please complete the consent form at the link below as soon as possible, and by 9am 
on Friday 17th December at the latest. 
 
Consent form link 
Consent Form 
 
Detailed information regarding January Testing 
Letter 
Privacy Statement 
 
To register an LFT result (you will need to use an email address we hold on file)  
https://lft.medicaltracker.co.uk/  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Thomas Beecham 
 
Deputy Principal 
The Quest Academy 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4lscPmsmc06uevDk0-3ulzhVxuz1VCtGrfxWsMbZZzlUQVAzR0dWOTVDTFVXSDJUUFJEUjk5QUhWWC4u
https://thequestacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Letter-to-all-parents-COVID-testing-December-2021.pdf
https://thequestacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/COVID-Testing-Privacy-Statement-December-2021.pdf
http://e.customeriomail.com/e/c/eyJlbWFpbF9pZCI6IlJJdVhCZ0FBQVh6YkRJNHVNZE1uZFRqVFRRa0w3dz09IiwiaHJlZiI6Imh0dHBzOi8vbGZ0Lm1lZGljYWx0cmFja2VyLmNvLnVrLyIsImludGVybmFsIjoiOGI5NzA2MDA5ZDFkOWUxZCIsImxpbmtfaWQiOjIwfQ/c1229fe4c5aa1110722cd1b167a08146f7d8e6719600fb4db133709c86970abe

